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City of Maple Ridge Fire Department Seeks Safety Improvements by BC Housing 

 
Maple Ridge, BC: The City of Maple Ridge Fire Department has noted that there are a number of 

safety issues relating to activity at the St. Anne camp. BC Housing has been advised of the 

safety concerns and the City of Maple Ridge is seeking confirmation that these issues are being 

rectified. 

 

The City of Maple Ridge is not in a position to have any further discussions with BC Housing until 

these safety issues are addressed. 

 

For more information on this release, please contact Fire Chief Howard Exner by phone at 604-

463-5880 or via email at hexner@mapleridge.ca. 
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